

Name: _____

Date: 5th March 2022

Read the next part of the story.

The next day Buyung wanted to repair his hut. "I haven't caught any fish. The fish have gone. I must catch some fish today," said Buyung to himself. "There could be a lot of fish after the rain," he said. He began to fish.

"Hey! Where have the fish in the river gone to?" he thought sadly. "I have been waiting for so long and there is not even a tiny fish on my hook." "It's okay...I will not stop until I catch a fish," he said to himself.

Buyung waited for a long time then he heard the water splashing. He was surprised and began to pull up his fishing rod. "Hey! This is heavy. What have I caught?" asked Buyung.

He was delighted to see he had caught a big, black fish. "This is a very big fish. I have never caught such a big fish," said Buyung. He happily brought the fish home. As he was very tired, he put the fish in the small pool near his hut and went to sleep.



Answer the questions below.

1. Why did Buyung want to repair his hut?

2. Why did he think they might be lots of fish to catch?

3. What did he catch?

4. Where did he put the black fish?

5. What does the word 'delighted' mean?
